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ERRATUM OF THE PRESS RELEASE  
In the press release which was sent on 23 July 2008 we have written:   
The Financial Statements for the year 2007 were prepared by the 
PricewaterhouseCoopers’s Audit SRL, in accordance with International Financial 
Reporting Standards (IFRS). 
The express "prepared by" is wrong. 
Please be so kind and read the correct text of this press release as follows:  
Starting on 23 July 2008, on the web site of SNTGN TRANSGAZ SA 
Mediaş, to the address www.transgaz.ro, are available the Financial 
Statements for the year ended on 31 December 2007, prepared in accordance 
with International Financial Reporting Standards and audited by the 
Pricewaterhouse Coopers’s Audit SRL, of the financial auditor. 
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